
Chairman Weisz and members of the House Human Services Committee, 

My name is Tara Dukart, and I reside in District 33. I am writing in support of HB 1505.  

Throughout the past few years, I have witnessed family members and friends be forced, guilted, and 

coerced into making a choice between keeping their job and being injected with an experimental 

vaccine that they did not want and did not need. 

I believe in true informed consent.  Forced vaccines are a violation of this right.  

If vaccines were truly “safe” and “effective” as some may claim, then I ask—why are they liability free 

for the manufactures? Why are the people who recommend and require them—including the CDC, local 

health departments, doctors, corporations, and employers NOT held liable for injury or death as a direct 

or indirect result of vaccines? 

I think these are questions worth asking. 

I urge you to support HB 1505.  

Thank you for your time and for serving the people of this state. 

 

Sincerely,  

Tara Dukart 

Hazen, ND 

 


